
To Committee Members and Staff: 

 
Urging your support of HB 2739. Both organically-certified and 

conventionally-grown crop farmers need this bill to protect their plants and 
earnings from DNA contamination from neighboring GMO crops.  

 
Bayer/Monsanto, Dow/DuPont, ChinaChem/Syngenta and others exist 

mainly to earn profits for their executives and investors.  
 

Please help protect our farmers from these GMO polluters. 
 

Bobbee Murr 
31 NW 22nd Place 

Portland, OR 97210 
503-317-6075  
 


